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Our learning this week…- 

Reviewing our project… 

We all agreed that our project ‘Is Life Fair?’ had been very successful and the children have 

written at length about what they have learnt in their end of project reviews. Here are a few 

of their thoughts: 

“This project has opened my eyes to the world, it made me realise how lucky I am to have a 

Very fair life: I have family, money, a home and live in a country where we vote for our 

government.” Hannah Mountjoy. 

“ I have learnt that we can make a difference to the lives of others. We can fundraise, 

sponsor a child, spread the word and educate people and buy Fair Trade products so that 

farmers across the seas get a ‘Fair’ price for their goods.” Alice Norton. 

Maths 

The children have been solving the ‘Christmas Company challenges’ in pairs and have been 

using many areas of maths and definitely developing perseverance to solve these tricky 

problems. 
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